VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING

.......................................................................

The Streets Committee meeting of the Council of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on May
17, 2022 at 6:30 pm. with Mr. Blados presiding.

Present at roll call: Council Members: Berzins, Blados, Lasky, Presot, Walsh
Mayor: Procuk
Clerk/Treasurer: Frank
Law Director: Dowling
Engineer:
Police Chief: Meade
Fire Chief:
Interim Service Director: Florjancic

Chief Building Official:
Community Services Director:
Recreation Director:

Soccer Commissioner:

GUEST: Chelsea Kovar
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the village marquees.

Council Member Blados opened the meeting introducing the representative from Brilliant Electric Sign.

e The representative explained the proposal of new digital display marquees. He reviewed the size,
style and programming of the proposed marquee and the warranty on the structure.

e He reviewed various resolutions, pixel spacing, etc.

e A cellular modem is the preferred route for programming and messages can be programmed into
the program with a dated schedule to automatically play.

e Mr. Berzins inquired about the technology becoming obsolete and the models being proposed
today are the latest available and come with a ten-year guarantee on parts. If down the road you
choose to replace it, the structure is in place and replacement would be easy.

e Quantity pricing is available.

e Mr. Walsh asked if references were available and he replied he could easily supply them.

o The ODOT standard is 8 seconds for each message flipping so it's not a distraction to drivers.

Council Member Blados asked if there was any other business to discuss at the Streets Meeting. If there
is no further business the meeting is adjourned.

Joe Blados
Committee Chairman

. =

P




